
  Office of the Captiva Erosion Prevention District 
  11513 Andy Rosse Lane, Unit 4 
  P.O. Box 365 
  Captiva, Florida 33924 
  (239) 472-2472 
  mycepd@mycepd.com 
  www.mycepd.com

  
John Wade, Chairman Beach Brief Volume 14 
Daniel Munt, Executive Director FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 9/29/2024 

Hurricane Helene Post-Storm Meeting 
 
Chairman Wade has called for an emergency meeting of the board to be held on September 30th, 2024, 
at 5:00 p.m.  This meeting will be held virtually.  The agenda and meeting link can be found here: 
https://www.mycepd.com/2024-09-30-special-hurricane-helene-post-storm-emergency-meeting   
 
The damage caused by the storm surge of Hurricane Helene is tremendous. Captiva saw significant 
erosion to its beaches and dune system. In response to the storm, CEPD has enacted the emergency 
response plan, and is in the process of evaluating the damage sustained and formulating a plan for 
recovery.  To see photos of the coastline post-storm and updates as information is received, please visit 
the following link:  https://www.mycepd.com/hurricane-helene-recovery  
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